Town of Windsor

Memorandum

October 10, 2023

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Town Council

FROM: William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager

SUBJECT: Recognition Dinner was at

Background

As is customary from time to time, a recognition dinner is held in thanks of the service of past elected officials.

Specifics

Those to be recognized since the last dinner, which was held in 2019, include Kelly Blankenship, Durwood Scott, Glyn Willis, and Greg Willis.

The dinner is to be held at the Windsor Town Center and catered by the Windsor Women's Club.

The proposed date is Wednesday, November 15th, with an alternative date of Thursday, November 16th.

Enclosures

None

Recommended Action

For Council's information